
What to Know as Hurricane Sally Nears: Dangers
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Jim Heller was quoted in the Wall Street Journal discussing whether or not manufacturers will be held

liable for any injuries or deaths during Hurricane Sally. "It is a good idea all around for companies to

include prominent warnings in their manuals and add place cards to the machines themselves," says

Jim. "If they don't, consumers may successfully argue in court that they weren't aware of the danger."

To read the full article, click here.
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